
BEFORE 
 

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
 
IN THE MATTER OF THE ANNUAL FILING 
REQUIREMENTS FOR 2017 PERTAINING TO 
THE PROVISIONING OF LIFELINE 
UNIVERSAL SERVICE. 

  
CASE NO. 17-1116-TP-COI 
 

ENTRY 
 

Entered in the Journal on June 26, 2017 

{¶ 1} Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. §54.422, all eligible telecommunications carriers (ETCs), to 

the extent applicable, are required to file with the Federal Communications Commission 

(FCC) a report by July 3, 2017, pertaining to the information required pursuant to this section.  

This report must be filed in order for an ETC to continue to receive low-income support for 

the following calendar year or to retain its ETC designation.  

{¶ 2} ETCs should informally submit a copy of their FCC responses to the 

Commission Staff.  The responses should be electronically submitted to the following secure 

email address:  Ohio-FCCForms481@puco.ohio.gov.  An ETC that has already filed a copy of 

its FCC responses pursuant to the Entry of May 22, 2017, in Case No. 17-1115-TP-COI, does 

not need to file another copy of its responses.    

{¶ 3} It is, therefore, 

{¶ 4} ORDERED, That all ETCs comply with Paragraphs 1 and 2.  It is, further, 

{¶ 5} ORDERED, That a copy of this Entry be served via the Commission’s electronic 

mail Telephone Industry Service List, upon all incumbent local exchange carriers, all 

competitive local exchange carriers, all providers of telephone toll service, all wireless service 

providers registered with the Commission, the office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel, the 

Ohio Telecom Association, and all other interested persons of record. 

 THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
  
  
 /s/ Jay S. Agranoff  
 By: Jay S. Agranoff 
  Attorney Examiner 
JRJ/dah 
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Summary: Attorney Examiner Entry ordering ETCs to electronically submit a copy of their FCC
responses to the Commission Staff as specified in paragraphs 1 and 2.  Entry    electronically
filed by Debra  Hight on behalf of  Jay S. Agranoff, Attorney Examiner.
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